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Hello! I am Miss Edwards and this will be my fourth year working at Woodlands Primary 
School.  
 
I am going to be your new Year 4 teacher and I cannot wait! I just know we are going to have 
so much fun together, whilst learning lots of new, interesting things! I enjoying teaching all 
subjects however; I am passionate about teaching literacy and watching your writing, reading 
and spellings grow throughout the year. PE and COJO’s are also always so much fun and 
full of creativity. I am so excited for our residential trip too! It will be my first one!!!  
 
When I am not in school, I am very busy in my hometown, across the border in Wales. You 
may not have seen me over the last year, because I was busy welcoming my son, Huw into 
the world. This means I am now a mummy of two boys, Tomi and Huw. I am a devoted 
mother and enjoy spending time with my fiancé and our families, making lots of memories on 
weekend trips and days out. We are due to get married August 2022. After your summer 
break, I will have changed my name from ‘Miss’ to ‘Mrs’.  
 
I can’t wait to learn more about all of you, and discover what your passions, hopes and 
dreams are. 
 
I am very excited to be your new Year 4 teacher and I cannot wait to help you to be the best 
you can be! 


